
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Zachary Boyd"; Mann, Ryan
Cc: Christie Hanna
Subject: RE: Ameredev // Azalea State Com 111H
Date: Monday, September 24, 2018 3:31:00 PM
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Mr. Boyd:
 
Notes:

Thank you for the photos. Please date and geo-reference the photo documentation, in order to provide verification that the
release has been contained.
Include NMSLO in all communications and report submittals as this release occurred on State surface and mineral
ownerships.

 
Please be advised that

1. The initial portion of the C-141 form does not include the calculations to determine the release volume. Visual estimation is
not sufficient nor adequate. Please submit measurements in volume estimation; including dimensions, soil parameters
(porosity, texture, bulk density, etc).

2. Per 19.15.29.13 NMAC, regulations of corresponding agencies supersede NMOCD’s.
 
 
The 1RP for this incident is

5200 9/24/2018 A Ameredev
Azalea Central tank
battery 30-025-44104 26S-36E-28D 9/1/2018

 
Please remember to include this 1RP identifier to all communications. Revised NMAC 19.15.29 was effective on August 14, 2018.
Delineate and remediate per regulation. Mind the timelines for submittal of requisite information.
 
NMOCD will review the submitted information for an alternative remediation plan. Please keep in mind that complete site
characterization and horizontal & vertical delineation of the release area must be completed in order for any approval towards
closure, regardless of the remedial activity proposed.  
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 
 

From: Zachary Boyd <zboyd@ameredev.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 2:57 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Zachary Boyd <zboyd@ameredev.com>; Christie Hanna <channa@ameredev.com>
Subject: Ameredev // Azalea State Com 111H
 
Olivia,
 
                Please see the attached C141 Part 1 of 4 as discussed, we will begin testing soil and I will soon have the “Site
Assessment/Characterization”, “Remediation Plan”, and Closure.
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Thanks,
 

American Resource Development LLC
Zachary Boyd | Operations Superintendent
Direct:   (737) 300-4725
zboyd@ameredev.com
5707 Southwest Parkway
Building 1, Suite 275
Austin, Texas 78735
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Azalea State Com 36-36-28 111H (Spill Pictures)
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